Siedler is also facing a \$50,000 warrant from Oregon, said Ross.

ith

ert

ng

p-

1st

hit

He

se

he

en

11-

er.

en

at-

ty

is

n

1e

al

ly

n

School Memorial Field Hagpole probably had another joke in mind. Who the velocipede belongs to, school officials don't know.

Dominican Officially Dedicates

## Dominican Officially Dedicates Its New \$2.8 Million Building

Dominican Santa Cruz Hospital Sunday formally dedicated its new \$2.8 million outpatients building in honor of Sister Carolyn Harrison at teremonies attended by some 350 persons.

Sister Carolyn, who led a community effort to build the hospital, was unable to attend because she is still recuperating from a recent illness. However, she is expected to visit the new building later this month.

Gov. Edmund G. Brown Jr. sent a congratulatory message to Sister Josephine Sullivan, hospital administrator, and the Adrian Dominican Sisters, the hospital owners.

Assemblyman Herny Mello presented a resolution from the state Legislature honoring the hospital for "the services and invaluable medical treatment it hs provided to the people of the Santa Cruz area since 1941," and for the "skill and loving care" it has made available to the community.

On behalf of the Dominican Foundation, Ernest Dillon, foundation president, pledged a gift of \$300,000 for building equipment.

Later, Bill Ondersak of the Carl Swenson Construction Co. pledged the company will contribute \$20,000 toward making the foundation pledge good.

First District Supervisor Dan Forbus, along with Mello, paid official and personal tributes to the hospital for developing an outpatients building intended to help lower health care costs for the area.

Allan S. Dorosin, president of the Dominican Medical staff, drew laughter and applause when he said, "This new building was built for use. But you can stay out of it if you will take care of yourself." And after noting he had "a captive audience," Dorosin gave this guide to personal health care: "Take care of yourself through a proper diet, exercise, and by not smoking."

A sad note was struck in the proceedings when the death of Pope Paul was announced, and there was a minute of silent prayer.

On behalf of the Bishop of Monterey Diocese, the blessing and dedication were given by the Rev. Monsignor Tod Brown, director of diocese education. Earlier, the invocation was given by Rabbi Richard Litvak. Master of Ceremonies was Ralph Bargetto.

Tw Fro

A exposigirls Elembeing tives

Accomman yearhis pa at the Frida

The closes who can the a 18 to

feet (